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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I've attached the latest United Faculty "Did You Know?" with information about "Success, 
Scheduling, and Supervisors."   
 
If you have any questions, please send me an email at cdiepuf@gmail.com.  
 
In Unity!    
 
Christie  
 
Christie Diep 
President, United Faculty  
 
  



 



 


